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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-2011         0050 DISABLED MV Unfounded    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 02/16/2025 0058
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-00:51:21                 Arvd-00:57:32  Clrd-00:58:34
         Narrative:      

DPW reported a DMV near the attached location. Unit 222   
dispatched.    

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area, nothing showing.

25-2012         0125 DISABLED MV Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    CROSS ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-01:25:46                 Arvd-01:28:24  Clrd-01:32:28
         Narrative:      

DPW reported a DMV in the middle of the road on Cross St.   
Unit 222 dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle ran out of gas. Someone is on the way to assist   
them. Unit clear.

25-2013         0324 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 02/16/2025 0336
  Location/Address:    UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-03:24:28                 Arvd-03:26:22  Clrd-03:36:47
         Narrative:      

Caller requested assistance with a motor vehicle lockout.   
Unit 222 dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unlocked.

25-2015         0550 DISABLED MV Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-05:50:34                 Arvd-05:54:34  Clrd-05:56:15
         Narrative:      

DPW reported a DMV near CVS on RT 106, unit 222 dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle not in the area. Unit clear.

25-2016         0700 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    W CENTER ST + N ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-07:01:01  Clrd-07:11:15
         Narrative:      

Monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Cleared for priority call.

25-2017         0715 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   
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          Location:    24 NORTH BOUND
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:17:22                 Arvd-07:17:29  Clrd-07:22:39
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:22:45                 Arvd-07:22:47  Clrd-07:34:32
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:24:10  Clrd-07:34:34
         Narrative:      

Caller reported her husband was involved in a motor vehicle   
accident and he is currently at the Shell gas station. She   
also stated air bags were deployed and he was injured. F.D.   
and Unit 222 were dispatched. Officer on scene stated the   
accident occurred on the highway, MSP notified.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to the Good Samaritan hospital. Unit   
clear.

25-2019         0932 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + WOODLAND RD
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-09:33:09                 Arvd-09:33:11  Clrd-09:33:16
         Narrative:      

226 notified superintendent of the DPW that the above   
location is completly flooded due to the rain.

25-2021         1130 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-11:33:50  Enrt-11:34:01  Arvd-11:36:59  Clrd-11:39:56
         Narrative:      

Sig 2 entry door alarm and motion.

25-2022         1254 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-12:55:49                 Arvd-12:55:51  Clrd-12:55:54
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-12:55:57                 Arvd-13:06:33  Clrd-13:07:13
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-13:26:00                 Arvd-13:38:11  Clrd-13:59:49
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-14:00:00                 Arvd-14:15:13  Clrd-14:33:38
         Narrative:      

226 with citizens academy ride along.

25-2023         1259 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting female party has had a bloody nose   
for a long period of time and nurse is unable to get it to   
stop. Party would like to be transferred to the hospital. FD   
notified and en route.

25-2025         1312 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-13:12:44                 Arvd-13:14:34  Clrd-13:24:43
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-13:16:11                 Arvd-13:18:11  Clrd-13:24:32
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
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                       Disp-13:16:44                 Arvd-13:18:40  Clrd-13:24:35
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting that his tenant called him stating that   
there is a plow truck in the driveway with the door open for   
over an hour now. CP stated he did not call anyone to come   
plow the driveway.

         Narrative:      
Involved party was dropping off first floor tenant and   
waiting for something to do. Party checks out okay.

25-2028         1516 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a female party that fell yesterday   
and is now having symptoms and requesting to go to the   
hospital for a Ct Scan. FD notified and en route.

25-2030         1538 ERRATIC OPERATION Unfounded    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-15:44:16                 Arvd-15:44:18  Clrd-15:45:30
         Narrative:      

Buisness line caller reporting he was behind an erratic   
operator leaving 7-eleven and was heading toward 24. Caller   
is no longer behind the vehicle. MSP notified.   

25-2031         1632 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [BRO] FULLER
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:32:00  Clrd-16:42:43
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:14:55                 Arvd-18:14:56  Clrd-18:58:29
         Narrative:      

226 out on follow up of previous incident.   

         Narrative:      
Party no longer lives at this residence.   

         Narrative:      
Party in the lobby to speak with an officer regarding prior   
incident.   

25-2032         1931 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1347] PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:31:00  Clrd-19:35:51
         Narrative:      

226 spoke with residents regarding a prior incident and   
advised them of the accident report process.

25-2033         2123 CARBON MONOXIDE ALARM Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    FRIENDSHIP DR
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting CO2 alarms have been going off in the   
residence.   
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Caller will wait outside until FD arrives.   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   4
  Dispatch Log  From: 02/16/2025  Thru: 02/22/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 02/23/2025

For Date: 02/17/2025  -  Monday   

25-2037         0149 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:49:54  Clrd-01:52:50
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-2038         0526 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1219] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-05:27:05                 Arvd-05:30:28  Clrd-05:42:41
         Narrative:      

Caller stated an employee slipped on ice and fell in the   
parking lot. Unit 222 and F.D. were dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to the Brockton hospital.   

25-2040         0711 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:11:45  Enrt-07:12:12  Arvd-07:15:48  Clrd-07:19:30
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reported a signal 2 at the attached location   
with multiple motion activations including office main door.   
Unit 222 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental by employee. Unit is clear.

25-2041         0724 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-07:24:25  Clrd-07:33:09
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-2042         0800 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 02/17/2025 1153
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-08:17:39  Clrd-11:53:17
         Narrative:      

Citations issued for speeding and hands free violations.   

25-2044         0937 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1264] PINECREST RD
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:39:33                 Arvd-09:42:19  Clrd-09:52:19
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a tree has fallen on her   
house, FD and 226 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
FD removed tree, minimal damage reported.   
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25-2046         0952 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 102] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:53:56                 Arvd-10:00:15  Clrd-10:02:55
         Narrative:      

Caller reports wire down, FD and 226 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
FD tied off wire, no longer a hazard.   

25-2048         1135 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting patient fell and hit her head,   
conscious and alert at this time, FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.   

25-2049         1147 FIRE, OTHER False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 485] COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:50:57                 Arvd-11:53:38  Clrd-12:00:38
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting commercial fire alarm in zone 2, FD   
notified.

         Narrative:      
No fire present, alarm set off by on-going construction, 10
-20.   

25-2051         1259 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:01:21                                Clrd-13:02:29
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, rear hall motion.

         Narrative:      
Cancelled prior to Officers arrival.

25-2053         1313 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 02/17/2025 1331
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + SANDY HILL RD
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:14:20                 Arvd-13:18:15  Clrd-13:31:23
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a few potholes near attached area.

         Narrative:      
Large pothole located but not very deep. Officer placed a   
cone in pothole.   

         Narrative:      
DPW contacted will be sending out a crew on 2/18.

25-2054         1335 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:36:06                 Arvd-13:38:46  Clrd-13:53:07
         Narrative:      
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walk in party reporting a past motor vehicle hit and run at   
attached address.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-2056         1403 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:08:47                 Arvd-14:08:48  Clrd-14:20:58
         Narrative:      

Attached party was involved in a scam during a trade.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-2057         1408 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm No Bill (weather)
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:11:52                 Arvd-14:11:53  Clrd-14:11:54
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, south door motion.

25-2058         1412 ROAD HAZARD Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:13:06  Enrt-14:13:11  Arvd-14:22:27  Clrd-14:22:28
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a downed wire across the roadway.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the surrounding area nothing showing.

25-2061         1426 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:27:05  Enrt-14:27:07  Arvd-14:27:27  Clrd-14:32:56
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a metal cover in the roadway.

         Narrative:      
Water shutoff cover was taken off roadway.  Water Department   
notified.

25-2062         1437 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1129] BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:38:41  Enrt-14:38:44  Arvd-15:05:17  Clrd-15:50:28
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a tree limb across the roadway.

         Narrative:      
DPW contacted.

25-2063         1650 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:54:04  Enrt-16:54:08  Arvd-16:56:39  Clrd-17:11:20
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting DMV. Requesting assistance   
with traffic. AAA en route.

         Narrative:      
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AAA on scene.

25-2064         1704 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [BRO] COPELAND ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party dropping off Amazon package that was left at   
her residence belonging to the previous owner.   

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD contacted. No contact information for involved   
party.

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD will attempt to reach party at new address and   
inform them that WBPD is holding package.

         Narrative:      
Brockton reports party no longer lives at currently listed   
address.

         Narrative:      
Package dropped off at West Bridgewater Post Office to be   
returned to sender.   

25-2065         1714 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 02/17/2025 1732
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:14:00  Clrd-17:27:50
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-2067         1827 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 02/17/2025 1832
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:27:00  Clrd-18:32:51
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Owner showing suspended, different operator.  Operator given   
a verbal warning for failure to wear a seat belt.

25-2068         1908 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
       Vicinity of:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:13:29  Enrt-19:13:36  Arvd-19:15:56  Clrd-19:24:40
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:13:31  Enrt-19:13:34  Arvd-19:16:17  Clrd-19:19:43
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting one vehicle MVA. No PI reported.

         Narrative:      
225 reports a piece of ice fell off of a tractor trailer   
causing significant damage to the windsield of involved   
vehicle. Vehicle will be moved to nearby parking lot for   
tow.

         Narrative:      
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Report to follow.

25-2069         1920 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:25:59                 Arvd-19:26:00  Clrd-19:32:01
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting they struck a deer while driving. No   
PI reported.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle able to leave on own power.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-2070         1936 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + OLIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:37:06                 Arvd-19:37:08  Clrd-19:37:09
         Narrative:      

226 onsighted large branch in the roadway.

         Narrative:      
Branch has been removed.

25-2071         1948 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting erratic operator swerving over lanes   
and break checking vehicles. Transferred to MSP via PSAP.

For Date: 02/18/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-2079         0554 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:57:17                 Arvd-05:59:26  Clrd-05:59:28
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reported a signal 2 back door motion at the   
attached location.   

         Narrative:      
Alarm company called back to cancel the response.   

25-2080         0655 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:56:33  Clrd-07:37:11
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-2081         0841 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 02/18/2025 0906
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST + HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:42:18  Enrt-08:45:49  Arvd-09:04:42  Clrd-09:05:49
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Detail officer reports loose white poodle in the area.

         Narrative:      
Checked the area nothing showing.

25-2082         0904 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 276] PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:06:18                 Arvd-09:10:52  Clrd-09:22:23
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting elevated heart rate, FD and 226   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal, 10-20

25-2083         0923 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    ESTHER DR
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:25:55                 Arvd-09:25:59  Clrd-09:32:42
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting not feeling well after returning home   
from surgery.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital, 10-20.   

25-2084         0927 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby dropping off LTC renewal application,   
receipt given.

25-2091         1249 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for accident report, report issued.

25-2092         1350 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:52:03                 Arvd-13:52:05  Clrd-14:07:10
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to report stolen license plate.

25-2093         1404 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting an ambulance, FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital.   

25-2094         1405 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
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                       Disp-14:06:28                 Arvd-14:06:30  Clrd-14:54:51
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:10:36                 Arvd-14:10:40  Clrd-15:08:04
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to speak with officer.

         Narrative:      
FD requested.   

         Narrative:      
Party has left the lobby and walked to Cumberland Farms, 228   
standing by for FD.   

         Narrative:      
Party being transported to Good Samaritan Hospital on a   
section 12, 228 is following ambulance.

         Narrative:      
228 reports party has been dropped off.   

         Narrative:      
Reprot to follow.   

25-2097         1456 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 02/18/2025 1520
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:58:09                 Arvd-14:58:10  Clrd-15:20:12
         Narrative:      

Store employee requesting police for minor MVA in parking   
lot. Both operators are in the store at this time.

25-2101         1648 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 02/18/2025 1722
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:48:44  Clrd-17:21:16
         Narrative:      

Officer observing traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violators at this time.

25-2102         1655 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting paperwork for stolen license plate.   
Paperwork given in hand.

25-2103         1719 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:23:45  Enrt-17:24:20  Arvd-17:27:55  Clrd-17:47:24
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak to an officer regarding   
threats received over the phone.

         Narrative:      
Male party having disagreement with ex-girlfriend about his   
belongings. Male party texted ex-girlfriend's mother and   
mother stated to give them 3 weeks and stop contacting her   
unless she will get a restraining order. Party was advised.
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25-2104         1740 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 242] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-17:40:11  Clrd-17:52:24
         Narrative:      

MV stop for red light violation. Citation Issued.

25-2106         1844 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1459] EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:45:35                 Arvd-18:46:36  Clrd-19:00:33
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports female party actively seizing. FD   
enroute.

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal.

25-2109         1940 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting patient with bad labs. FD enroute.

25-2110         1948 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 02/18/2025 2010
  Location/Address:    UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-19:51:50  Enrt-19:51:51  Arvd-19:55:38  Clrd-20:10:47
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-19:53:36                                Clrd-19:53:38
                       PAUL A WOLFE JR
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:53:41  Enrt-19:53:43  Arvd-19:55:46  Clrd-20:00:11
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ main office motion, kitchen motion, left warehouse   
motion, right warehouse motion, vestibule motion,   
conference.

         Narrative:      
226 reported all doors locked and building appears secure.   
Remaining in area possible cleaners inside.

         Narrative:      
Key holder contacted stated no one should be on premise,   
vehicle in the lot is allowed to be there and an employees.   
Key holder stated no one was responding at this time.

         Narrative:      
Building locked, officer reports no contact with anyone   
inside. Noting vehicle for future reference.

25-2111         2018 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party called to check on section 35 for her son. 224 advised   
party.

25-2112         2039 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-20:39:39  Clrd-20:40:35
         Narrative:      

MV stop for red light violation. Verbal warning.

25-2115         2117 DISORDERLY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    EASTON
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting disturbance transferred via PSAP to   
Easton PD.

25-2119         2251 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    STONEY RD + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-22:51:39  Clrd-22:56:08
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding. Verbal warning.   

For Date: 02/19/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-2124         0252 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1412] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-02:53:24  Clrd-02:53:51
         Narrative:      

Area checks okay.

25-2125         0254 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 967] BEACON ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-02:55:13  Clrd-02:56:45
         Narrative:      

Area checks okay.

25-2126         0303 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-03:04:02  Clrd-03:04:37
         Narrative:      

Area checks okay.

25-2128         0617 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:18:00  Clrd-06:49:04
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
One verbal warning issued.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  13
  Dispatch Log  From: 02/16/2025  Thru: 02/22/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 02/23/2025

25-2129         0807 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:08:42                 Arvd-08:08:44  Clrd-08:33:18
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:20:27                 Arvd-08:20:28  Clrd-08:26:43
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting two car MVA no reported injuries.

         Narrative:      
224 requesting two NIL, Mark's and Mays's towing en route.   

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles towed from scene, report to follow.   

25-2130         0917 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to drop off check for LTC renewal   
application done online.

25-2131         0935 POLICE REQ, General Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:38:23                 Arvd-09:41:10  Clrd-10:27:15
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to speak with an officer about on going   
issue.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-2133         1043 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:44:05                 Arvd-10:44:07  Clrd-11:18:16
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:45:42                 Arvd-10:45:45  Clrd-11:18:14
         Narrative:      

MV stop. License plates showing stolen status.   

         Narrative:      
225 requesting NIL, A-1 towing en route.   

         Narrative:      
224 transporting female operator to 16 Forest St in   
Brockton, starting at 1107 hours and 74778.4 miles   

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.   

         Narrative:      
224 has dropped off operator at 1117 hours, ending on trip   
74783.0

         Narrative:      
A-1 has vehicle, all units 10-20. Report to follow.   

         Narrative:      
Brockton Police will be notifying owner of license plates.   

         Narrative:      
License plates returned to owner.   
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25-2134         1109 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] LIBERTY ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting MV took out street sign, called   
transferred to Brockton PSAP.

25-2135         1114 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for tow release, form given.

25-2139         1344 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:45:28                 Arvd-13:45:34  Clrd-13:59:39
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:45:31                 Arvd-13:45:33  Clrd-13:59:38
         Narrative:      

2 car MVA. No PI. Parties are arguing between each other.

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged. Both vehicles able to leave scene.   
Report to follow.   

25-2140         1409 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:09:38                 Arvd-14:12:35  Clrd-14:33:16
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a 2 car MVA in the parking lot. No   
PI.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-2142         1520 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 843] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:21:43                                Clrd-15:31:13
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:31:11                 Arvd-15:31:14  Clrd-15:31:40
         Narrative:      

911 hangup.

         Narrative:      
Verified no emergency on callback.   

25-2143         1534 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-15:34:52  Clrd-15:42:50
         Narrative:      

Red light violation. Citation issued.

25-2145         1601 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      
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911 caller reporting a patient with a nose bleed. FD   
enroute.

25-2146         1609 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to retrieve property.

         Narrative:      
Property returned.   

25-2147         1616 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in LTC renewal application. Receipt   
given in hand.   

25-2149         1637 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] PURCHASE ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting possible seizure. Transferred to   
Easton.

25-2150         1728 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:28:00  Clrd-17:33:02
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for headlight violation.

25-2151         1728 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 02/19/2025 1750
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:31:14  Enrt-17:31:15  Arvd-17:34:06  Clrd-17:48:27
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:31:19  Enrt-17:31:21  Arvd-17:37:13  Clrd-17:48:36
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:33:40                 Arvd-17:34:20  Clrd-17:48:38
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports a MVA no airbags deployed or injuries   
reported.

         Narrative:      
Information exchanged. Report to follow.

25-2152         1757 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC.   

         Narrative:      
LTC given in hand.   

25-2153         1802 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 02/19/2025 2121
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:02:00  Clrd-21:21:03
         Narrative:      

Citizens police academy.

25-2154         1817 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:19:10                 Arvd-18:19:11  Clrd-18:33:26
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting fingerprints for LTC.

25-2156         1942 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 534] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:45:38                 Arvd-19:45:57  Clrd-20:15:52
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:52:02                 Arvd-19:52:04  Clrd-20:15:49
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a 2 car MVC one reported injury and   
airbag deployment. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
1 NIL requested, Mark's enroute.

         Narrative:      
BCI requested and enroute.

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene.

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Marks has vehicle. Patient refusal. Report to follow.   

25-2157         1945 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-19:46:05  Enrt-19:46:07  Arvd-19:50:56  Clrd-19:56:10
         Narrative:      

MSP transferred a 911 call from a 911 only phone. Caller   
hung up prior to speaking to them. MSP trooper reports the   
caller told him he was involved in a crash with a plow.   

         Narrative:      
224 checked West Center to the Easton line with nothing   
showing. Easton PD notified to check their side.

25-2159         2205 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEY] NEXT ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a medical. Transferred to Weymouth via   
PSAP.

For Date: 02/20/2025  -  Thursday   
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25-2160         0035 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:43:51                 Arvd-00:44:02  Clrd-00:46:18
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting she is experiencing back and shoulder   
pain. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transported to Brockton Hospital.

25-2161         0221 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-02:22:31  Clrd-02:23:15
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for failure to stop at stop sign.

25-2165         0327 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-03:32:20                 Arvd-03:32:25  Clrd-03:38:20
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / Commercial Burglar / north door.

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure.

25-2171         0758 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo 02/20/2025 0839
  Location/Address:    [WEG 8] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-08:24:19                 Arvd-08:34:12  Clrd-08:39:06
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / front area motion.

         Narrative:      
Accidently set off by employee.

25-2172         0918 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo 02/20/2025 0948
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-09:21:41                 Arvd-09:25:47  Clrd-09:48:42
         Narrative:      

Caller reports his daughter has fallen and is unable to get   
back up; WBFD notified.

         Narrative:      
WBFD evaluated party transported to the Brockton Hospital.

25-2173         1036 ALARM, FIRE Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo 02/20/2025 1048
  Location/Address:    [WEG 485] COPELAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-10:39:46                 Arvd-10:39:53  Clrd-10:48:13
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         Narrative:      
Alarm Co. reports a general alarm at this location.

         Narrative:      
Alarm set off accidently by construction crew.   

25-2174         1050 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports an elderly patient needs to be transported to   
a local hospital for further medical evaluation; WBFD   
notified.

25-2178         1351 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    METACOMET RD
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / Foyer / Front Entry

         Narrative:      
Response canceled by Alarm Co. prior to dispatch.

25-2179         1435 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:11:49  Enrt-15:11:53  Arvd-15:17:01  Clrd-15:45:57
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requests an escort to her mother's house   
before retrieving personal belongings.

         Narrative:      
Party's mother agreed and allowed her daughter to retrieve   
the items. 227 assisting.

         Narrative:      
227 reports party was able to retreive some of her personal   
belongings and left the area without issues.

25-2181         1546 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [BRI] MIRANDA WAY
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:49:46                 Arvd-15:49:48  Clrd-15:50:07
         Narrative:      

At this time, repossession order for the attached motor   
vehicle was received via fax. Motor vehicle was repossessed   
and stored out of town.

25-2183         1620 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:21:47                 Arvd-16:26:06  Clrd-16:42:37
         Narrative:      

Radio report from Easton stating DMV near Wendys parking   
lot.

         Narrative:      
226 reported vehicle operator able to get gas and is on   
their way.   

25-2184         1700 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:01:16                 Arvd-17:01:18  Clrd-18:01:35
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
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                       Disp-18:02:15                 Arvd-18:02:17  Clrd-19:05:09
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:54:29  Clrd-18:54:43
         Narrative:      

Units monitoring traffic.   

25-2186         1708 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting minor MVA. No report taken.   
Information logged.   

25-2187         1820 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:20:59                 Arvd-18:21:07  Clrd-18:23:18
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning improper turn.   

25-2188         1825 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 515] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting lost Bluestone debit card,   
approximetly 17:30 today at attached location.   

25-2189         1854 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SHAW AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:54:00  Clrd-19:01:20
         Narrative:      

MV stop North Elm and Shaw.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning issued for marked lane violation.

25-2190         1901 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:01:00  Clrd-19:05:05
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning issued for defective headlight and seatbelt   
violation.   

25-2191         1919 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting log. Submitted records request.

25-2192         1922 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting erratic operation of attached   
vehicle along with marked lane violation. Last seen heading   
East on west center street.   
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25-2193         2148 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + FRIEND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:48:00  Clrd-21:53:33
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Verbal warning speeding.   

25-2194         2215 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 811] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:15:00  Clrd-22:27:03
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Warning issues for expired insurance. Father of   
operator able to renew roadside.   

25-2195         2242 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1586] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:42:00  Clrd-22:44:39
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Verbal warning for speeding.   

25-2196         2304 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:04:00  Clrd-23:11:56
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Citation issued.   

For Date: 02/21/2025  -  Friday   

25-2198         0105 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:06:55  Clrd-01:10:46
         Narrative:      

Out checking on two vehicles in the parking lot

         Narrative:      
Parties advised to move along.

25-2205         0303 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-03:03:41  Clrd-03:07:35
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-2206         0320 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:21:34                 Arvd-03:23:47  Clrd-05:17:11
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                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-03:34:39  Clrd-04:04:36
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, Front and rear cash office motion.

         Narrative:      
Report taken. Cruiser clear.   

25-2208         0909 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:12:27                 Arvd-09:15:04  Clrd-09:49:26
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-09:12:28                 Arvd-09:15:03  Clrd-09:49:21
         Narrative:      

Multiple calls reporting a motor vehicle crash at this   
location.

         Narrative:      
WBFD notified due to airbag deployment.

         Narrative:      
Marks's and A1 towing en-route.

25-2210         1055 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 02/21/2025 1109
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:57:33                 Arvd-10:58:47  Clrd-11:09:16
         Narrative:      

Caller reports two people acting suspiciously inside a motor   
vehicle at this location. Caller describes the vehicle as an   
off-white, Toyota Camry with out-of-state plates.

         Narrative:      
Both parties living in the vehicle.  Nothing suspicious upon   
Officers arrival.

25-2211         1301 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    COLUMBUS AVE
         Narrative:      

Caller reports there is a large deer leg on the middle of   
the road at this location. DPW contacted for removal.

25-2213         1539 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 02/21/2025 1545
  Location/Address:    [WEG 191] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:40:49  Enrt-15:41:02                 Clrd-15:45:37
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / Zone 1 & Zone 2 / Pod 8 / Building Intrusion.

         Narrative:      
Attached party was attempting to drop off paperwork.  Stated   
building was locked.  Janitor on scene stated building is   
secure.

25-2215         1659 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 02/21/2025 1718
  Location/Address:    KENNETH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                       Disp-17:00:39                 Arvd-17:01:28  Clrd-17:17:45
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller party stated his wife fell on the ice and   
possibly dislocated her hip. WBFD notified. Cruiser   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan.

25-2216         1724 ERRATIC OPERATION Unfounded    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 02/21/2025 1734
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:26:58                 Arvd-17:27:29  Clrd-17:33:07
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states a white sedan was travelling eastbound   
at a low rate of speed and crossed the double yellow lines   
multiple times. Caller provided attached MA registration.   
Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area and could not locate any vehicles   
matching description.

25-2219         1910 FIRE, OTHER Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1345] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:10:46                 Arvd-19:10:48  Clrd-19:22:44
         Narrative:      

228 reporting a pallet fire on ice in the area and is   
requesting WBFD. WBFD notified and is responding.

         Narrative:      
228 states WBFD on scene handling the fire and all attached   
parties sent on their way.   

25-2221         2001 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:04:22                 Arvd-20:04:49  Clrd-20:08:44
         Narrative:      

Third party caller states his wife observed a cat struck by   
a vehicle in the above area and wanted a cruiser to check to   
see if it was still alive. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
228 states animal is deceased and moved off the roadway.   
Voicemail left for DPW. Cruiser clear.   

25-2222         2009 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:10:47                 Arvd-20:10:49  Clrd-20:14:17
         Narrative:      

Caller reports attached vehicle was driving erratic on Route   
24, weaving in and out of traffic and almost caused an   
accident. Caller states vehicle is currently parked at above   
location. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
228 checked the area and states no vehicle matching the   
description provided was located.   

25-2223         2123 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting a transport of a female patient due   
to increased heart rate. WBFD notified.

25-2224         2155 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 02/21/2025 2201
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:55:00  Clrd-22:01:16
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for marked lanes.

25-2225         2236 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:36:29  Clrd-22:36:39
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective plate lights.

25-2226         2251 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 02/22/2025 0014
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:51:00  Clrd-02/22/2025 @ 00:09:15
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:09:14                 Arvd-23:09:16  Clrd-23:17:54
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
228 states male party 10-3. NIL requested and May's Towing   
en route.   

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route. Party negative Q5.   

         Narrative:      
May's Towing removed vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
On call clerk set bail at $150

         Narrative:      
Attached passenger brought in bail money. Clerk notified.   

         Narrative:      
BCI in the station for mugs and prints.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed at this time.

         Narrative:      
Tow release issued at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-74-AR
            Arrest:    DE OLIVEIRA SILVA, LEEVANCLAYFF        
           Address:    350 HARVARD ST   ALLSTON, MA
               Age:    21
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           Charges:    UNLICENSED OPERATION OF MV
                       LIGHTS VIOLATION, MV
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION DKT2456CR003059

25-2228         2340 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:40:42  Clrd-23:42:12
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-2229         2350 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1357] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:50:32  Clrd-02/22/2025 @ 00:00:04
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

For Date: 02/22/2025  -  Saturday   

25-2237         0611 CARBON MONOXIDE ALARM Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    METACOMET RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:15:19                 Arvd-06:17:02  Clrd-06:39:40
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-06:24:33  Clrd-06:39:44
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her CO alarm is going off.  Caller   
reports that the neighborhood is possibly out of power.  FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Entire neighborhood out of power.  National Grid contacted   
and stated they are aware and working on the issue.

         Narrative:      
National Grid on scene. FD will remain on scene   
investigating.  Cruisers clear.

25-2238         0902 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-09:08:48                 Arvd-09:08:50  Clrd-09:41:03
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for fingerprints.

25-2240         0941 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [OT] DEAN
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting medical emergency in Norton, call   
transferred to Norton PSAP.

25-2241         1009 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 02/22/2025 1022
  Location/Address:    [WEG 782] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:11:22  Enrt-10:11:40  Arvd-10:17:17  Clrd-10:21:35
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         Narrative:      
Commercial alarm at attached location, overhead door 1.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.

25-2243         1059 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1402] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting an ambulance for her friend who is not   
feeling well. FD dispatched.

25-2244         1323 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station reporting his wife lost her gold wedding   
ring with a diamond in the above area on 2/20.

25-2245         1415 ERRATIC OPERATION Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-14:16:06                 Arvd-14:16:09  Clrd-14:33:06
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:16:08                 Arvd-14:16:10  Clrd-14:22:13
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an erratic operator that made him   
swerve off the roadway and strike a curb.

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged.   

25-2246         1419 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    BUTTONWOOD AVE + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:22:17                 Arvd-14:31:48  Clrd-15:05:21
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting a 2 car MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. A-1 en route.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-2250         1700 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:04:17                 Arvd-17:05:43  Clrd-17:14:28
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-17:05:41                 Arvd-17:05:43  Clrd-17:14:11
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting two car MVA, no P/I.   

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged, damage under $1000.   

25-2251         1716 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-17:27:17                 Arvd-17:31:08  Clrd-17:38:33
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         Narrative:      
Employee at attached location reporting a theft that   
occurred earlier this afternoon. Caller does not believe   
party is still in the area but does have camera footage of   
the involved party.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-2253         1806 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby for tow release. Vehicle registered and   
active, release issued.   

25-2254         1836 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    SPRING ST + PROGRESSIVE AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:39:28                 Arvd-18:39:29  Clrd-19:52:50
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-18:39:30                 Arvd-18:39:31  Clrd-19:08:44
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:43:59                 Arvd-18:45:39  Clrd-19:06:41
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
One female party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's en-route.

         Narrative:      
Party is Q5 positive.

         Narrative:      
225 enroute with prisoner at this time.   

         Narrative:      
BCI notified.

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Bail set at personal recognizance.

         Narrative:      
BCI in booking at this time.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner released at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-76-AR
            Arrest:    CARRASQUILLO, JASMINE ANAIS       
           Address:    164 DAVID ST Apt. #1   NEW BEDFORD, MA
               Age:    33
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH, SUBSQ.OFF
                       STOP/YIELD, FAIL TO

25-2255         1839 LARCENY FROM MV REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:06:44                 Arvd-19:06:46  Clrd-19:16:32
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         Narrative:      
Party in the lobby to report missing rear plate on vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Plate has been entered into NCIC.   

         Narrative:      
Stolen plate documentation dropped off at residence.   

25-2257         2108 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:08:52  Clrd-21:11:14
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-2258         2112 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 02/22/2025 2121
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:12:00  Clrd-21:17:53
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-2259         2113 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 773] EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:15:44                 Arvd-21:18:20  Clrd-21:30:14
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-21:15:48                 Arvd-21:18:19  Clrd-21:30:13
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS for male party experiencing   
neurological/behavior changes.   

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

25-2261         2158 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 02/22/2025 2243
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:58:00  Clrd-22:37:22
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-21:58:48                 Arvd-21:58:50  Clrd-22:37:21
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's en-route.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has vehicle. Report to follow.   

25-2262         2256 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 420] FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:00:40                 Arvd-23:00:41  Clrd-23:07:04
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         Narrative:      
e911 caller reporting a fall, injury to hand and arm. Caller   
also reports possibly having hit her head.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

25-2263         2306 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
    Call Closed By:    Detective Jared P Percival 02/22/2025 2309
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 661] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                                                     Arvd-23:06:00  Clrd-23:09:17
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-23:08:40                 Arvd-23:08:41  Clrd-23:08:52
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.

25-2264         2308 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] BELMONT ST
         Narrative:      

e911 caller states his daughter is "not OK". R.P. states   
that the female party resides in Brockton.   
Caller transferred to Brockton PD via PSAP.    


